


Collectively, these legislative changes will go a long way to address several of the concerns that AGC
has raised about PPP as it currently exists, improve the program, save construction jobs, and provide
greater relief for the many construction firms struggling to survive the COVID-19 pandemic. The
association looks forward to working with Congress on additional PPP improvements, including but
not limited to the waiver of the SBA’s affiliation rules as a component of PPP loan eligibility.



